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I-95 / SR 896 INTERCHANGE – UPCOMING LANE AND RAMP CLOSURES 
 

The Delaware Department of Transportation (DelDOT) announces to motorists that the Contractor will require 
overnight lane closures on NB and SB SR 896 to remove rumble strips. 

 
 

DATES AND LOCATION (WEATHER PERMITTING): 
 

 
     SR 896 IMPACTS 
 

 
• Monday December 4 through Thursday December 7: Overnight lane closures NB and SB SR 896 

from Glasgow High School to the I-95 Interchange. (10PM – 6AM) 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

For additional information for the I-95/SR 896 Interchange Project, please visit 95896improvements.com  
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